TY OF

CLOVERDALE

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY OF CLOVERDALE CITY COUNCIL
Please be advised that the regular City Council meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 24, 2019 has
been canceled.
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 8, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at the Cloverdale Performing
Arts Center (209 N. Cloverdale Blvd., Cloverdale, CA.) An agenda will be posted for this meeting in

accordance with the Government Code.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact David Kelley, City Manager, at (707)
894-2521.

|\
David Kelley, City Ménager
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